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Mentions   
 
Tube City Almanac: EPA Earmarks $1M Grant for Projects in City 
http://almanac.tubecityonline.com/almanac/?e=3265 
 
Environmental Health News: Numerous miles-long oil spills have been reported on one of Pittsburgh’s 
iconic three rivers 
https://www.ehn.org/pittsburgh-river-oil-spill-2666163620.html 
 
Grist: Pennsylvania’s fracking boom is hurting its oldest residents 
https://grist.org/health/pennsylvanias-fracking-boom-is-hurting-its-oldest-residents/ 
 
 
Air 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: U.S. Steel appeals EPA ozone rules to U.S. Supreme Court 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/11/06/united-states-steel-supreme-court-ozone-
rules.html 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Allegheny Front: FARMLAND PRESERVATION EFFORTS GROW AS ALLEGHENY COUNTY PROTECTS 
UNIQUE CROPS AND SMALLER FARMS 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/allegheny-county-farm-easement-farmland-preservation-act/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Hazelwood's Lewis Playground could see $500K in improvements from Mon-Connector 
money 
https://triblive.com/local/hazelwoods-lewis-playground-could-see-500k-in-improvements-from-mon-
connector-money/ 
 
Bedford Gazette: Nominations sought for top Pa. trail 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/local/nominations-sought-for-top-pa-trail/article_9b2e2993-
03fb-5f18-b11e-1471268a1d6c.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Students volunteer to beautify Geneva 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/students-volunteer-to-beautify-geneva/article_a401ec15-
0545-51cf-8448-e3550ace6b25.html 
 
Williamsport Sun- Gazette: Reflections in Nature: The annual fall migration is here 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2023/11/reflections-in-nature-the-annual-fall-migration-
is-here/ 
 
 
Energy 
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DV Journal: GREENE: PA Lawmakers Should Follow Up Court Decision by Stopping RGGI for Good 
https://delawarevalleyjournal.com/greene-pa-lawmakers-should-follow-up-court-decision-by-stopping-
rggi-for-good/ 
 
Allegheny Front: PA. ELECTRIC CUSTOMERS WOULD SAVE WITH MORE POWER-SHARING BETWEEN 
REGIONS, STUDY SAYS 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pa-electric-customers-power-electric-grid-power-sharing/ 
 
Allegheny Front: WHAT THE AUTOWORKERS TENTATIVE AGREEMENT MEANS FOR ELECTRIC VEHICLES 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/uaw-autoworkers-union-strike-agreement-electric-vehicles/ 
 
Pennlive: Danish firm wants out of $300M forfeiture for scrapped N.J. offshore wind farms 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2023/11/danish-firm-wants-out-of-300m-forfeiture-for-scrapped-nj-
offshore-wind-farms.html 
 
Bedford Gazette: LIHEAP application process under way 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/local/liheap-application-process-under-way/article_91437e91-
4b8f-511e-977d-465015df437f.html 
 
WITF/WPSU: Unique duplex retrofit in State College promotes sustainability and affordability 
https://www.witf.org/2023/11/06/unique-duplex-retrofit-in-state-college-promotes-sustainability-and-
affordability/ 
 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
WFMZ: Agencies continue investigation at Reading chemical fire 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/agencies-continue-investigation-at-reading-chemical-
fire/article_b6ced8f2-7d14-11ee-a51f-9fd49607e93b.html 
 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Butler Eagle: County gas-line strikes down since summer 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20231107/county-gas-line-strikes-down-since-summer/ 
 
 
Waste 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Manor Township considers right-of-way request from Lancaster County Solid 
Waste Management Authority 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/manor-township-considers-right-of-way-request-from-
lancaster-county-solid-waste-management-authority/article_68836b34-683f-11ee-90ca-
4fae208b19c2.html 
 
Daily Item: Encina releases video series on circular recycling concept 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/encina-releases-video-series-on-circular-recycling-
concept/article_0b984b8a-7cb0-11ee-982a-a384f3c5567c.html 
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Water 
 
Daily Local: Tropical Storm Ida’s impact continues 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/11/05/tropical-storm-idas-impact-continues/ 
 
Propublica: The EPA Has Found More Than a Dozen Contaminants in Drinking Water but Hasn’t Set 
Safety Limits on Them 
https://www.propublica.org/article/epa-safe-drinking-water-act-contaminants-regulation 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Phillyburbs: Check out Bucks County's newest champion tree. It's amazing and in good company 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/local/2023/11/07/eastern-redbud-champion-tree-bucks-
county-silver-lake-nature-center-bristol-pa/71347252007/ 
 
WHYY: Philadelphians hope a cleaner city will reduce gun violence. Will Oh or Parker make it happen? 
https://whyy.org/articles/philadelphia-mayor-election-gun-violence-prevention-blight-cherelle-parker-
david-oh-spanish/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Crews contain brush fire that threatened homes in southeastern Berks 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/11/06/crews-contain-brush-fire-that-threatened-homes-in-
southeastern-berks/ 
 
Bedford Gazette: Grass fire burns in East St. Clair 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/grass-fire-burns-in-east-st-clair/image_f2a2bd3a-f416-5cc1-
ac14-0206c38d585a.html 
 
WFMZ: Crews battle brush fire in Birdsboro 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/crews-battle-brush-fire-in-birdsboro/article_673f9bd0-7cc1-
11ee-b36a-ff0bd1f30128.html 
 
WITF: Unique duplex retrofit in State College promotes sustainability and affordability 
https://www.witf.org/2023/11/06/unique-duplex-retrofit-in-state-college-promotes-sustainability-and-
affordability/ 
 
Williamsport Sun- Gazette: Susquehanna Chapter of TU to host Underwater World of Michael Kinney 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2023/11/susquehanna-chapter-of-tu-to-host-
underwater-world-of-michael-kinney/ 
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